
 

 
 
December 20, 2024 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
RE: Docket UE-230904—Revised Appendix 2 for PacifiCorp’s 2025 Annual 

Conservation Plan 
 
On November 18, 2024, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company submitted revisions 
to Schedule 114, Residential Energy Efficiency Rider—Optional for Qualifying Low Income 
Customers, to add ducted heat pumps as a measure in response to comments received at a joint 
Demand-Side Management/Equity Advisory Group meeting. On December 19, 2024, the filed 
changes were allowed to go into effect by operation of law effective January 1, 2025. PacifiCorp 
is submitting a revised Appendix 2 in its 2025 Annual Conservation Plan accordingly. 
 
It is respectfully requested that all data requests be sent to the following: 
 
By Email (preferred):  datarequest@pacificorp.com  
 
If you have any informal inquiries, please contact Ariel Son at (503) 813-5410. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
  /s/ Matthew McVee  
Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulatory Policy & Operations 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah St., Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 
(503) 813-5585 
matthew.mcvee@pacificorp.com 
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